
ALL High School Seniors are invited to 

Your College Applications: 

Writing the Personal Statement  
Make your application stand out! Write an essay that is strong 

and memorable.  Get tips and help from some of the best! 

Bring your ideas and be ready to put pen to paper! 

 

Monday, August 6, 2018 

 at 4pm-6pm 

in the Literacy Center  

at St. Lawrence of Brindisi Church 
 

Special presentation by  
Matt Fissinger, Director of Admissions at LMU 

Writing Workshop led by 
DarylAnne Crowley, College Counselor, Loyola High School 

Kathy Morgan, College Counselor, Notre Dame Academy 

Karen Jardine, English Dept., Loyola High School 

 

Please RSVP  

call or text Delan Hilliard:  (310) 614-3532  before August 1 

Let us know if you will be coming or not (BRING A FRIEND!) 

*Service Hours will be given for attending the event 
 

Friends of St. Lawrence-Watts Youth Center 

10122 Compton Avenue    Los Angeles, CA 90002 

(323) 567-1439   friends@fosl.org   www.fosl.org 


